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Public Access Promotion Committee  
The Downtown Development Committee and the Public    
Access Promotion Committee worked in a joint effort to 
videotape the grand opening of the Farmers Market in     

downtown Farmington. Volunteers from both committees and 
the public access community helped out that morning. They 

plan on more tapings this summer. If you’re interested in  
helping contact Brian Golden. 

 
Hands-on edit training will take place on this program, June 6 

at 6:30 p.m. at SWOCC Studios. If anyone is interested in 
attending please contact Brian Golden at 248.701.8112 or 

bgolden@pastways.info  

SWOCC Around the Block 
This month check out SWOCC Around the Block, 

as we feature the Farmington/Farmington Hills 
Chamber’s annual “Taste of Two Cities”, an      

up-close look at the Holocaust Memorial Museum, 
“Focus on the Mission” photography exhibit, a 
Warner Mansion unveiling and get a preview of 

Farmington’s summer construction. 
 

SWOCC Around the Block cablecasts on 
Channel 15: 

Tuesdays at 8 p.m. 
Thursdays at 4:30 p.m. 
Saturdays at 6:30 p.m. 

Blood Drive 2006 at SWOCC Studios  
The American Red Cross will hold their 3rd 
annual Blood Drive at SWOCC Studios on 

Monday, June 26 from 11 a.m.– 5 p.m.  
If you’re interested in donating please contact 

Melissa Cohn to make an appointment. Walk-ins 
are welcome but will be taken on a limited basis.  

SUMMER INTERNS 
Jessie Stith graduated 
from  Milford High 
School in 2002, and  

recently graduated from 
the University of  

Michigan in April 2006 
with a B.A. in Film and 
Video Studies. Her short     

animation, a stop-
motion video entitled 

"Legos of the            
Caribbean", won Best 

Animation at the   
Lightworks Student 

Film Festival in April 
2006. 

Steve Fisher is currently       
enrolled at Specs    

Howard graduating this 
month with a video  

concentration. He plans 
on continuing his     

education studying 
Film. He hopes to work 

on big budget Holly-
wood films editing. In 

his spare time he enjoys 
golf, fishing, and hacky 

sack.  

Farewell & Congrats  
Videographer Ben Bell is leaving SWOCC to 
pursue other avenues in the Video Broadcasting 

field. We wish him the best of luck! 
Production assistant, Jeremy Bowerman has been 

promoted to full -time Videographer.  


